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Comments: As a horseman, I am not happy about the use of E bikes on trails unless they are on motorized trails

only. I live on a narrow country road where you need to stop on a dime since it is a single lane road. Even we

don't drive 28 mph. The speed of this E bike, C class is too fast for the safety of walkers, children and other

bikers. Even school zones are 20mph. 

 Yes, I ride on the single lane road to get to the gates to go up on the hills, most of the neighbors are very

cognitive of a horse's flight defense but the average person is not. Unfortunately I have had a few close calls from

those unfamiliar with horses. As you know this is becoming more the norm. Now let's think about meeting a bike

on a narrow trail. You can see the concern for the safety of all, riders and animals. Please be very careful how

you open these trails.


